
Homework Helpline 
 

Pinellas County Homework Helpline offers free homework help 

for students in Grades 1 through 12.  The Helpline is staffed 

by Pinellas County schools teachers who are certified in math, 

science, language arts and/or social studies.  The helpline has 

a dedicated staff with access to the same textbooks that are 

used in our students’ classroom.  For example, if a student 

needs help with #4 on page 156, Homework Helpline teachers 

can open the book to the same problem and provide assistance! 

 

Homework help is available from 5pm to 8 pm, Monday through 

Thursday, on all school days, except when there is no school 

the following day.  The number to call Homework Helpline is 

547-7223. 

 

 
 


